
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 8:21 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-02-03 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0159 
 
-- Name -- 
Neal Bonnor 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
EB-2019-0159 
Please hold a fully transparent oral hearing.  Humanity is rapidly running out of time to transform our 
economy and redefine our relationship to the land.  The further development of the fossil fuel industry 
introduces additional risks and costs associated with more greenhouse gas pollution. 
The world’s climate scientists warned in October 2018 that we must cut greenhouse gas emissions at 
least in half by 2030, and yet the overall emissions are still increasing.  The long-term damage to the 
natural environment and subsequent negative impacts on human civilization must outweigh the short-
term profits of the fossil fuel industry. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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